
Roebuck, Caleb 1 

From: Margaret Spencer-Smith <margaretchar|ottess@gmaiI.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:27 PM 
To: ENR 
Subject: LD 401 

Dear Senator Carson, Representative Tucker and members of the ENR committee 

Please support the bill LD 401 to Preserve State Landfill Capacity and Promote Recyling. 

It is so important for us to our utmost to keep our state as free as possible from unnecessary waste so that future 

generations can enjoy the benefits of living in such a beautiful state that cares for its people and for its physical 

environment. 1 

I am an avid recyler and pick up trash I find in the road. Please continue to make sure that our waste is disposed 
of in the best way possible to preserve our environment. 
Yours sincerely 

Margie Spencer-Smith 

59 Salmond Street 
Belfast ME 04915 
USA 
207-221-2612 
margaretcharlottess@gmail.com 
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